
Subject: Out Of The Office Re: Hollywood Media District Decorative Light Standards Hit & Runs February 1st & March 4th,
2016
From: "Chris Mosman" <chris.mosman@lacity.org>
Date: 03/11/2016 01:41 PM
To: lisa@mediadistrict.org

Hi, I will be out of the office today and will return Monday. For assistance during my absence on, please contact Assistant
Division Manager Jeff Ziliotto by email at jeff.ziliotto@lacity.org or by phone at 323-913-4741. To report a street light outage
you may also contact 311 to file a report.
Thank you and have a good day.

-- 
Christian L. Mosman
Manager - Field Operations Division
PW/ Bureau of Street Lighting
4550 W. Santa Monica Blvd
(323) 913-4742
Mail Stop 546
FAX (323) 644-6235


